
Wisconsin Human Resources Handbook Chapter 680 – Protective Occupation 

Status for State Employees is currently undergoing review. 

 

If you have questions regarding the protective occupation status of state 

employees, please contact the Division of Personnel Management at 

DOADPMClassificationGenInfo@wisconsin.gov 
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